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22nd May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are very delighted to welcome you and your child to Binstead Primary School for our 
September 2023 intake. We are looking forward to meeting you and your child, getting to know 
you and working with you.  
 
In order to make the transition into school as smooth as possible, we have arranged the following 
dates for a Stay and Play events. Both you and your child are welcome to come along, get to know 
the Teacher, Mrs Mitchell and have a play in our wonderful environment. This will also give you 
the opportunity to meet other parents and children joining us in September.  
 
Stay and Play (with parent/carer) Tuesday 20th June 3.30 - 4.30 
Stay and play as above            Tuesday 27th June 3.30 - 4.30 
Stay and play as above                Tuesday 4th July 3.30 - 4.30 
 
At Binstead Primary we strive to build a working relationship with the whole family. We would like 
to start by inviting you for a relaxed meeting with tea and cake on Tuesday 13th June at 6pm.  
This will be held in the school hall where you will be able to get to know the team and we will let 
you know a little more about what you can expect from your child’s journey through Binstead 
Primary School.  There will also be the opportunity to buy pre-loved uniform from the Friends of 
Binstead. 
If you have no childcare provision, you may bring your child with you, but please be aware that this 
meeting is aimed at parents and may not be as interesting for your children. At this meeting, we 
will also share information on the transition opportunities, and how we start the term in September 
to help give your child the best start through the school.  
 
Please complete and return the attached form with the information we will need to begin your 
child's journey with us. If possible, please return the forms before the parent meeting on 13th June 
and also bring your child’s full birth certificate for us to copy.  
 
If your child has any dietary needs please inform us and we will send you the forms that our 
caterers will need to receive before the start of the new term. 
 

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you and your child to our school. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

Mrs Chessell     Mrs Mitchell  
                    (Headteacher)     (EYFS Class Teacher) 


